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Subject: Swine influenza 

In some European countries the H1N1 virus has reappeared. The swine flu virus is deadly to humans. 
It is estimated that since the epidemic broke out in September last year more than 200 people have 
died in Ukraine.  Sadly, some people in Croatia and Bosnia and Herzegovina are also known to have 
died. 

What is the Commission doing to help the countries affected deal with the deadly virus? 

What precautions is it taking to prevent the virus from spreading to other European countries? 


